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@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
This week has been action packed for everyone: Form 4 enjoyed pottery painting in Hebden Bridge, LVI got stuck 
in to agriculture at the annual ‘Countryside Day’ in Harrogate and Form 2 explored the natural environment and 
searched for mini-beasts at Nell Bank in Ilkley. Our pupils learn so much from experiences outside the classroom 
and we have been delighted to see so many experiences for all our pupils throughout the year! 
 
On Wednesday morning, we had a very special visitor to school.  Mrs Brett, the Principal of Harrogate Ladies 
College, came to present certificates to a selection of pupils in Form 4 & 5 who had been awarded winners or 
commendations in their recent ‘Inspirational Women’ writing competition.  Full details are below, but well done to 
Bobby, F4 and Tilly, F5 for achieving 3rd place in their age category. Congratulations also to Edith, Hannah, F4 and 
Ishmael for receiving commendations for their fantastic entries. 
 
At the end of the academic year, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Dodsworth. Over the past three years, Mrs 
Dodsworth has taught in Form 3 where she has been involved in Infant Celebrations, sewing club, nativities, 
teaching online and much more.  In the past year, Mrs Dodsworth has also been doing a great job of leading 
PSHCE though school.  I would like to wish her all the very best in her new adventures.  
 
I am delighted to announce that we will be welcoming Miss Charlotte Borso as our new Form 3 Teacher in 
September.    Miss Borsos began her teaching career in Bradford where she worked as a Class Teacher before 
spending a year in America. On returning she relocated to Hemel Hempstead where she has been working as a 
class teacher and phase leader for the past three years. Miss Borsos is moving back to Yorkshire and is over the 
moon to be joining the team – especially so, as she herself came to Lady Lane Park as a pupil.  Miss Borsos will be 
travelling up to spend the morning with Form 2 on Monday 27th June, so if you see her in the playground – please 
say hello! 
 
Parents’ Consultations just around the corner (Tuesday 28th June & Thursday 30th June) and our booking link will 
be arriving with you via email on Monday 20th June at 9.00am.  Please do endeavour to make an appointment to 
have your final consultation of the academic year with your teachers; if you are unable to attend the specified 
times please contact your teachers on Class Dojo to find an alternative.   
 
You should have all received your Autumn Term invoice.  If you would like to take advantage of the 2% discount 
you need to settle your account on or before Friday 8th July.  
 
On Monday we will wave UVI & LVI off to Plas Menai, Wales, where they will spend the week enjoying lots of 
activities such as sailing, gorge walking, raft building and much more. We hope they have a super time and look 
forward to hearing all about their adventures.  Tonight we wish good luck to all the dancers who are performing 
in Footsteps this evening at The Bingley Arts Centre – I am sure you will all be brilliant! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, hopefully with some sunshine! 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Headteacher   Mr N Saunders 
Deputy Headteacher   Mrs E Arnold 
 
Designated Safeguarding Leads:     Mr N Saunders, Mrs E Arnold    
   Mrs S Kernick (Early Years) 
 
Junior Form Teachers 
 
UVI    Mr C Walker 
LVI    Mrs C Moffat 
F5    Mr J Mallon 
F4    Mrs J Hudson 
 
Graduate Teacher   Mr M Rawling 
SEND Assistant   Mrs S Cardus 
 
  
Infant & Early Years Form Teachers 
 
Nursery   Miss E Burraway (Interim Manager) 
Kindergarten   Miss H Clayton  
Form 1   Miss J Knowles 
Form 2    Mrs S Quinn & Mrs J Fairchild 
Form 3    Miss Charlotte Borsos 
  
 
 
Early Years Practitioners  
  
Nursery    Mrs S Kernick, Miss J Hemsworth & Miss E Mansfield 
Kindergarten  Mrs E Wilson  
Form 1   Miss D Nicholson 
Form 2    Miss S Raw (NNEB) 
 
Classroom Assistants   Mr S Mahmood & Miss E Garnett 
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Teaching Staff 



Congratulations to Bobby & Tilly who were 
awarded 3rd place in Harrogate Ladies College’s 
‘Inspirational Women’ writing competition. Well 
done too to Hannah, Edith & Ishmael, who were 
awarded commendations for fabulous writing & 
illustrations. This is a fantastic achievement for 
everyone as they faced stiff competition from a 

great deal of other pupils across the region. Well 
Done! 

 
Thank you to Mrs Brett, the Principal of the College, 
for coming over in person to present the awards to 

our pupils in a special assembly this week. 

Form 2 had a 
brilliant adventure 

at Nell Bank this 
week! 



Junior’s 
Royal Variety 
Performance 
was enjoyed 

by all! 



Form 4 enjoyed 
their trip to 

Hebden Bridge 
where they 

painted pottery 
before playing 

in the park! 

LVI had a 
brilliant time 

visiting 
Countryside Day 

at Harrogate 
Show Ground 



Form 1 – Form 3: 6.00pm to 7.15pm 

Form 4 – UVI: 7.30pm to 8.45pm 

Tickets £3  
Come along an enjoy lots of dancing at our Summer Disco! 

Prizes for: The Hawaiian Beauty & The Beach Surfer Dude of the night! 
UVI Prom King & Queen drawn from a hat! 

Full Name of Child  
  

  

Form No  

  

  

Emergency Contact Name 
  

  

  

Emergency Contact Number 
  

  

  

Any allergies please state below  
(Nuts do not need to be listed) 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Tear off this slip and pop in an envelope with £3 before taking it to the office 



HELP 
 
 
 
 

We are looking for someone 
with an Ice-Cream Van to 

come to our Summer Disco! 
 

If you know anyone who offers 
this service, please could you 

let Mrs Wright know if the 
office, or contact Mr Chapman, 

The Chair of The Friend’s of 
Lady Lane Park School & 

Nursery 
 

Thank you! 



Dates for the Diary 2022 
 

June  

Monday 20th – Friday 24th June – UVI & LVI Trip to Plas Menai 

   Tuesday 21st June  - Form 1 trip to Harewood House 

   Monday 27th June – End of Year Reports to Parents 

            - Class & Team Photographs 

   Tuesday 28th June – Parents’ Consultations (6.00-8.00pm) 

           - LVI Charlie & The Chocolate Factory Event at Giggleswick 

   Wednesday 29th June – Sports Day 

   Thursday 30th June - Parents’ Consultations (4.00-6.00pm) 

July 

   Friday 1st July – Reserve Sports Day & Friends Summer Disco 

   Monday 4th July – Kindergarten Trip to Tropical World 

                              - F1,2 & 3 Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Tuesday 5th July – Infant Celebration Performance 9.15am 

   Wednesday 6th July – Infant Celebration Performance 9.15am 

               - F4, F5 & LVI Transition Day (Bradford Schools Transition Day to Y7) 

   Thursday 7th – Nursery Trip to The Farm 

                   - Junior Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Friday 8th July – School Closes for Summer 

September  

   Wednesday 7th – Welcome evening for all parents 6.00pm 

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 20th June– Friday 24th June 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

 
Vegetarian 

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

  
Quorn & Halal  

Option 


